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Mr. John Hearne
717 H. Street N.W.
washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Hearne,

I would appreciate ianformation on what is holding up
the licensing of new nuclear plants. TFrom what I can find there
I

is great benefit to the country having nuclear power.
would be for opening nuclear plants as quickly as possible
to help us be less dependent on foreign oil and having

a cleaner environment.
I would appreciate any comments or statements you

would have.

_~— Yours truly,
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